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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    February 27, 2025 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic: Park Ranger Hiring 

     General Ledger #: N/A 

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

Requested Action 

 Motion to approve the hiring of Kevin Deadman for the position of part-time Park Ranger 

at a starting rate of $19.23 per hour (Grade 2, Step 1) effective March 10, 2025. 

 

Background  

The department has a vacancy in the Park Ranger program as a result of one of our Park Rangers 

being appointed to the position of Police Cadet. We publicly posted the open position on the 

department’s website and received two applications, one of which was Kevin Deadman. Mr. 

Deadman is currently a seasonal worker for the Hamburg Township DPW and is a retired teacher 

having served 30 years with the Howell Public Schools. Mr. Deadman went through the interview 

process and has completed his background check. As such, I am requesting approval to hire Mr. 

Deadman as a part-time Park Ranger effective March 10, 2025. 

 

 

Budget Impact 

There is no adverse impact to the FY 24/25 budget as this part-time position is in the approved 

budget. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 

Director of Public Safety 

mailto:HATP@hamburg.mi.us

